
Peacham Development Review Board 

PEACHAM, VT 05862 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

February 2, 2021 

 

TO:  Development Review Board Members, Applicant, Adjoining land owners, Zoning 

Administrator, Peacham Planning Commission and Interested Parties: 

 

HAS BEEN RESCHEDULED 
     

A Public Hearing before the Development Review Board will NOW be held on  

Friday, February 19, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. to consider the following: 

 

Peacham Children’s Center, Inc., Permit Application #16-20, 56 Church Street 

 

The above application is available for inspection at the Town Clerk’s Office.  Persons 

wishing to give testimony may do so in person or be represented by an agent or attorney 

at the Hearing.  Communication about this hearing may be filed in writing to:  

DRB, PO Box 244, Peacham, VT 05862 or presented at the Hearing.  

 

In accordance with COVID-19 restrictions the Hearing will be conducted utilizing 

GoToMeeting software.  There may or may not be a video feed. 

 

You may join this meeting on your computer, tablet, or smartphone. 

 

 https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/289653197  

 

(If you don’t already have the GoToMeeting app. please start 10 minutes early to 

download it and test your microphone and camera.) 

 

Or call toll free: 1 (877) 309-2073 

 

Access code to use for either method is 289-653-197 

 

 

Pursuant to 24 V.S.A. §§ 4464(a)(1)(C) and 4471(a), participation in this local 

proceeding is a prerequisite to the right to take any subsequent appeal. 
 

Rusty Barber, Chair 

Matt Kempton 

Morris McCain 

Marilyn Magnus 

Rick Scholes 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/289653197

